
 

 

 

  

Temporary traffic changes and water and sewer disconnections to 
properties 2-14 Magill Street 
From 5 November 2018 – 10 November 2018 
 
From Monday, 5 November 2018, water and sewer disconnec�ons will be carried out for vacated proper�es on 
Magill Street (proper�es 2-14 Magill Street). 

Work will occur outside the construc�on hoarding on the road pavement. The water supply to private or 
occupied proper�es will not be affected during this work.  

We thank you for your pa�ence as we undertake this important work.  

Temporary traffic management changes 
To safely undertake the disconnec�ons, a single lane closure of the northern lane of Magill Street is required 
from 5 November for approximately 6 days. Work will occur with the support of traffic control between 6am to 
5pm Monday to Friday and between 8am to 5pm Saturday. Saw-cu�ng and rock-breaking will not occur prior to 
7am weekdays to minimise noise impacts on nearby residents. 

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances or inclement weather.  

What can I expect to see? 
Disconnec�on work requires saw cu�ng of the road surface, manual and machine digging to reach water and 
sewer connec�ons, backfilling and road restora�on. Small excavators, saw cuters, some truck and personnel will 
be used to carry out this work.  

All road surfaces will be �died to remove any debris caused by this work.  

How will access be managed?  
Access for road users, pedestrians and residents will be maintained at all �mes under the support of traffic 
control. Excava�ons will be backfilled and both lanes re-opened at the end of each shi�. 

Getting in touch 
We encourage you to get in touch if you have any ques�ons or feedback. Please call 1800 571 866 or email 
randwickcampusredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 
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